
NSBA CONFERENCE

School board members are encouraged to participate in school board and related workshops 
and activities sponsored by local, state, and national school boards associations.  Per the 
guidelines of Policy 214, Out of State Travel by Board Members, we seek School Board 
approval for Michelle Yener, Nancy Livingston, Charlotte Nitardy, and Kita Yang to attend the 
NSBA Annual Conference, April 4 – 6, 2025.

Therefore, the Superintendent of Schools recommends the following resolution:

BE IT RESOLVED by the School Board of Independent School District #622 that Michelle 
Yener, Nancy Livingston, Charlotte Nitardy, and Kita Yang attend the NSBA Conference 
April 4 – 6, 2025.

MOTION:

SECOND:


